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Nursery
We have been on an 

Easter egg hunt, it was 
so much fun.



Reception have been on a school trip to Judy Woods this week.

 We explored the woodland and went on a minibeast hunt. 

We saw snails, slugs, ladybirds and spiders. 

In maths, we have learnt about 3D shapes. We learnt a song 

to memorise their names and properties. 

Reception



In English this week, we have written our 
own version of Jack and the beanstalk. 

In maths we have consolidated our 
understanding of capacity.

In geography, we thought about the 
improvements we might like to make 
to our playground and drew our own maps.

Year 1



Year 2
We finished making our fire engines in DT. 

In English we performed our news reports in front of the 
class.

In maths, we have completed our unit on measure and have 
been consolidating our learning using Century.



Year 3
In reading, we enjoyed performing 
the poem in Planet Omar. We 
wrote our own versions, thinking 
carefully about rhyme. 

In writing, we recalled our Year 2 
learning about apostrophes.

In maths, we compared equivalent 
fractions using a fraction wall. 

In science, we investigated why 
plants need light, space and water 
to grow.  Ask us why the yellow 
cress is taller, even without light. 



Year 4
In writing, we have begun writing up our leaflets 

about our holiday destination, we have been 
working really hard to include our grammatical 

features.

In maths, we begun our work on decimals. We 
have been looking at tenths and hundredths as 

fractions and decimals.

During art, we finished off our portrait paintings. 
We used paint to add some colour in the style 

of our artist Branwell Bronte.



Year 5
In reading, we have now finished chapter 6. 
We have copies of the book for children 
who want to continue reading 
independently and find out what happens to 
Gunnar. 

In writing, we are finishing writing our 
persuasive adverts. Have we done enough 
to convince Mrs Keenan to buy us a genuine 
Viking artefact?

In maths, we have consolidated our 
understanding of angles and used a 
protractor to draw and measure angles. It 
was not easy!. 



Year 6
In writing, we have finished our retelling about 

the story Alma. We all have our own ideas about 
who the dolls will lure in next. 

In maths, we been calculating the missing 
angles in different shapes. We have also used a 

protractor to measure unknown angles.

For reading, we are continuing to work on 
smaller extracts and we are focusing on finding 

the evidence within the text.


